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President’s Remarks 
Another successful carving show is behind us.  Many people contributed to the success of the show, too 
many to list completely in this note.  I want to take this opportunity to thank all of you for making the 
show a success.  Special mention to Everett Koontz for putting it all together, Donna Miller for a great 
job pulling the dinner together (good cake!), Ray Weekly for concise accounting, Kathy Dalton and Pat 
Dorr for their work on awards, Bob Fisher and Laurie Ladd for selling Raffle tickets and setting up the 
raffle items. Thanks to Dave Disselbrett, for his contest which was great fun and for playing auctioneer 
for the evening’s auction.  There were many others I cannot name.  THANKS TO ALL OF YOU. 

 

Upcoming Events 

Christmas Tree Ornaments 

 For everyone's information, the Center 50+ sold $595.00 worth of Christmas Ornaments in 
2016. Thanks to each of you who donated.  We have started to collect ornaments for the 2017 season. 

Tri-Cities Rendezvous 

June 9 - 11 at the fair grounds. 

"Bored" Dinner/Breakfast  

Dinner      Breakfast    

 Thursday Apr 13 McGrath's 

 Thursday May 11 Olive Garden 

 Thursday June 1 Novak's 

 Thursday July 13 Lum Yuen 

 

Sat Apr 29 Flight Deck 

Sat May 20 Elmer's 

Sat Jun 24 Annette's 

Sat July 29 Mommy & Maddi

Presenter for April  

Don Curry The project will be a "folk-art Bird". Attendees should bring a favorite carving knife. 

 

April Treats 

Judy Barker, Kathie Dalton, and John and Donna Cereghino 

For those who want to get in early for signing up for the monthly treats list, please let Donna Miller 
know right away.  Please either email her or see her at the next meeting to get on the list.   
Dleem2k@comcast.net 

http://capitolwoodcarvers.org/
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2017 Club Show Ribbons  

The 2017 Show was a great success and the quality of carvings on display was outstanding. We certainly 
have exceptional carvers in our Club. Ribbons were presented in the following categories. 

Vendor's Award      Open Class 

Jay Rice for "Black Myrtlewood Eagle" 

Bert Henry Memorial Award 

Chuck Ayres for "Antelope" 

Carousel Award 

Janice Besing for "Drooling Baseball Guy" 

Best of Show (People's Choice) 

Shari Fisher for "Cougar" 

Carving of the Year 

John Soliz for "Civil War" 

Beginner 

1st - Ron Baker for "NW Carving" 

2nd - Debi Peterson for "Pooh Bear" 

Advanced 

1st - Kathy Jensen for "Indian Chief" 

2nd - Bob Lanning for "Native American" 

3rd - Dan Henry for "Buffalo Arrow Head" 

 

 

1st - Kathy Jensen for "Santa" 

2nd - Everett Carter for "Salmon Rattle" 

Fantasy/Caricature 

1st - Shari Fisher for "Captain Jake" 

2nd - Bob Fisher for "Cowboy" 

3rd - Everett Carter for "Snarky" 

Relief 

1st - Lou Wakefield for "Girl With Horse" 

2nd - Dan Henry for "Raven" 

3rd - John Soliz for "Memories" 

Wildlife 

1st - Shari Fisher for "Cougar" 

2nd Tie - Chuck Ayres for "Antelope" 

2nd Tie - Denis Miller for "Bison" 

Woodburning 

1st - Sarah Lynch for "Country Cabin" 

2nd - Debi Peterson for "Mermaid" 
3rd - Lou Wakefield for "Horse Head"

2017 Club Show Carving Contest 
The 2017 Club show has come to an end. The show was well attended and a good time was had by all. 
Thank you to all the participants, especially the volunteers who helped to keep the show running so 
well. 

Once again Dave Disselbrett handed out blanks at the start of the show and asked everyone to use their 
imagination to carve something unique from the blank. There were two categories of winner, painted 
and unpainted carving. The winners in each respective category were Janice Besing for her bear 
ornament and Jeff Harness for his beast. Well done to all who submitted a carving, they all were great. 

Runner ups were Chuck Ayres, Donna Miller, Denis Miller, and Barbara Millikan. 
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Scenes from the 2017 Show 
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